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mughz Register of Shipping,

71, Fcnchurch Steet, E.C. 3.

5th June, 1936,

Dear Bir,

i am in receipt of your memorandum of the 19th
ultimo pespecting the steamer "CAMOSUN" from which it is
noted that thm vessel is stlll lald up at Vancouver, and

in view of the i‘act that the Third Special survey o, 1
is now movre then 2 years overdue, the Committee must agi
the Owmers %o srrange Lfor a General Ixarination ©to be held
in order to entitle the vessel to retain her olass in the
Reglsker Book.

In the circumstances 1 shall be glad 1f you will
advise the Owners to this effect and let me Imow in due
course what steps they propose taking in the matter .

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

pro Secretery.

A. Seott Esq.,

VANCOUVER, © 2020

Lloyd’s Register




